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J. H. LONG
SUPERINTENDENT

A. G. BAYS
ASSISTANT SUPERINTENDENT

D. P. BOYKIN
ASSISTANT SUPERINTENDENT

R. WIDMANN
DIVISION ENGINEER

610 SOUTH MAIN STREET, LOS ANGELES, CALIFORNIA 90014

Phone: MA-4-6161-Extn.22694

June 12, 1964

State Water Rights Board
P. O.. Box 1592
Sacramento California

Attention: Mr. J. Heacock

Gentlemen:

8-2660

IN REPLY PLEASE REFER TO

932707/353-24

Reference is made to your letter of April 24,
1964, concerning our Abplication 51 for License 659,
relative to use of water from springs arising in Millard
Canyon, near Cabazon, California.

As requested by your MT. Walter G. Pettit,
attached for your further handling is Report of Licensee
for the years 1961, 1962, and 1963, showing thereon the
amount of water used and purpose, with respect to License
659.

.

Attch.:1

Yours very truly,
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J. H. LONG
SUPERINTENDENT

A. G. BAYS
ASSISTANT SUPERINTENDENT

D. P. BOYKIN
ASSISTANT SUPERINTENDENT

R. WIDMANN
DIVISION ENGINEER

610 SOUTH MAIN STREET, LOS ANGELES, CALIFORNIA 90014

Phone: MA 4-6161-Extn. 22778

July 22, 1964

State Water Rights Board
P. O. Bow 1592
Sacramento, California.

Attention: Mr. L. K. Hill
Executive Officer

Gentlemen:

subject:

82662

IN REPLY PLEASE REFER TO

932707/353-24

eferring to your letter of July 15, above

Letter on file from hr. Geo. Bailiff, tenant
and actual user of water supply covered by License No.
659, shows distribution of water use appearing on report
submitted for the year 1961 as between stock' watering,
domestic and irrigation. Figures for years 1962 and
1963 supplied by Mr. Bailiff were blanket estimates;
however, it was assumed, in lack of evidence-to the con-
trary, that the same proportion held good. Since this
point has been raised, investigation will shortly be.
made. It now develops that Mr. Geo. Bailiff has died,
but his son Bob is currently applying for a pasturage
lease- -covering- -the same premises, for himself and his
mother.

With regard to License No. 660, and transfer
to Cabazon County Water District, Los Angeles Division, SP
has been advised by the office of Mr. H. M. Williamson,
Chief Engineer, San Francisco, that the San Francisco
office will handle this matter directly with the State
Water Rights Board in Sacramento.

Yours very truly.


